
 
From: shushudesign   On Behalf Of Jenny Green 
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 5:44 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Catrina Daniel; Puerta, Angela <APuerta@cityofmadison.com>; Horvath, Linda 
<LHorvath@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Darbo-Worthington Neighborhood Plan 

 

Hi Heather! 

 

I can't make the plan commission meeting on 8/28 because I'm hosting a Darbo-

Worthington pop-up Farmer & Flea Market planning meeting.  

 

I'm excited about and support the plan! I just wanted to add a couple thoughts for the 

public record: 

 I hope the plan will be flexible/adaptible as the newly reformed Worthington Park 

Neighborhood Association gets up to organizational capacity and begins acting as 

the voice for neighborhood resident wants/needs.  

 We need bathrooms in Worthington Park. It's (literally) urgent. :) The Salvation 

Army does their best to accommodate neighborhood events but is often unable to 

have a staff person available to keep the building open after hours or hire extra 

 janitorial staff to clean. There is no public restroom within reasonable walking 

distance. Hawthorne Library is too far for little kids. I've seen crying kids leave 

Community Carts events and even walked a young girl and her grandmother to 

my house a few blocks away during a recent Saturday Community Unity Arts 

event in the park. A community center/community space that would hopefully 

have a public restroom is years away. Meanwhile, is it possible to have one or two 

Port a Potties installed in Worthington Park that would be available throughout 

the open park season? There are so many great events being organized in the 

neighborhood that would benefit from public restrooms...  

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to chime in one more time on our neighborhood 

plan! 

 

Jennifer Green 

3117 Hermina Street 

Madison, WI 53714 

(608)695-7637 
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